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To whom it may concern:

As a lifetime Idaho resident, outdoorsman, and Idaho registered Professional Engineer, | fully
support the Stibnite Gold Project.

Public lands are to be managed for multi-use, and long term sustainability. This is an
opportunity to provide economical benefits to the region and state, while providing a massive
long term net benefit to the forest, river system, and wildlife.

Please allow this mine to go forward.

Best regards,

Brandon Christoffersen



